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Poppy, Bluebell & 
Sunflower Class

Spring!
We have celebrated the 

start of Spring and thought 
about why we love this 
season. We looked at 

colourful flowers, beautiful 
blossom, baby animals and 

the celebrations we enjoy in 
spring.

Easter Activities
We have been SO busy 

making and writing Easter 
cards and designing and 

making bonnets for our Easter 
parade! We had so much 
fun...check the website for 

photos coming soon! 

PE Kits

We will be sending PE kits home 
for the holidays. Please wash and 

check your child's kit to make 
sure they have everything they 

need.
PLEASE NAME THINGS IF 
THEY HAVE NOT BEEN 

NAMED
Thank you! 

Next Term...

We will be launching our 
topic on minibeasts next 

term and we will be 
welcoming some VIC's to 
Reception. Can you guess 
what might be arriving?! 

Spend some time with your child 
finding all the different types of 
technology in your home. Can they 
name and talk about what the are 

used for?
Record your findings - even on 

tapestry?!  
BIG QUESTION!

How would you contact a friend 
or relative who lives in another 

country?

Tricky words
We are very impressed with all the 
children's knowledge of the tricky 
words. Please keep practising over 

the holidays! 
Can you write a sentence using 

tricky words?
Top tip: The full list of tricky words 
are at the front of the red diary so 
you can have a look at the next ones!

EASTER CHALLENGE 

Why not have a go at adding 
your Easter holiday fun to 

tapestry!  


